
 

 

Montgomery County awarded $1.5 million in State grant  

for paving roads. 

(March 7, 2025) Montgomery County has been awarded a $1.5 million 
Community Crossing Matching Grant from the State. The grant, which 
follows a 75%-25% state-local matching structure, will be supplemented by 
$775,000 in county funds, bringing the estimated total project cost to 
$2,275,000. 
 

The funding will be used for a Cape Seal pavement preservation project, a 
process that applies a chip seal with a micro surface to extend the lifespan of 
paved county roads and improve driving conditions. This cost-effective 
treatment will enhance road durability while reducing long-term maintenance 
costs. The county has received over $7 million dollars from the Community 
Crossing Matching Grant program since 2016. 

 


